
Opportunities for economists at the 
Bank of England 

The Bank of England is likely to have vacancies in the short and 

medium term for well-qualified economists to work in its 

Economics and International Divisions on fixed-term contracts, 

probably of two or three years. The divisions are engaged in a 

wide range of policy analysis and research related to the United 

Kingdom and world economies and to financial markets, 

domestic and international. They employ some sixty 

economists, including members of the permanent staff and those 

working on contract. Applicants for contract posts will be 

expected to have a higher degree in economics and some relevant 

experience in research, higher education, industry or commerce. 

Successful candidates are likely to have worked in the United 

Kingdom in recent years. Salaries will reflect age and experience. 

Those who may be interested in applying should write in the 

first instance to Christopher Taylor (Economics Division) or 

Lionel Price (International Division), Bank of England, 

Threadneedle Street, London, EC2R 8AH, enclosing a detailed 

curriculum vitae and any relevant examples of work. 
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